ED/141/12
Circular No. NP/300/12
30th November 2012
To: All Branches & Regional Councils, Regional Organisers.
Dear Colleague

Young Members’ Conference 2013
I am pleased to advise you that we will be holding the 2013 RMT Young Members’ Conference in Newcastle upon Tyne. The Conference opens with a Reception event for delegates on Thursday 21st February; all delegates are invited to attend. The Conference proper opens at 10.00hrs Friday 22nd February and closes at 14.00hrs Saturday 23rd February 2013.  

1. Delegates are invited to meet at 12.00hrs on Thursday 21st February to partake in the now annual RMT Young Members Football tournament, gather in the reception area of the Royal Station Hotel.

2. Delegates are invited to arrive on Thursday 21st for a Conference reception meeting in the reception of the Royal Station Hotel at 19.00hrs.
3. The Conference itself will take place at the Royal Station Hotel, Neville Street, Newcastle, NE1 5DH (0191 232 0781) and commence promptly at 10..0hrss on Friday 22nd February 2013 and close no later than 14.00hrs on Saturday 23rd February 2013.

A limited amount of accommodation is available to delegates attending at the Royal Station Hotel itself (if full then there are many hotels in the city area); double rooms are available at between £78-£88 per night. All costs and expenses of delegates must be met by the nominating branches. The cost of the Conference room and facilities will be met by Head Office.
Branches and Regional Councils are invited to nominate up to four delegates to attend conference, delegates must be no older than 30 years of age at the start date of the conference. 
Branches are invited to submit items for the agenda. The items must be relevant to young members in the union.

Agenda items must be received at Head Office by the 15th February 2013.

Nominations for delegates should be received by 15th February 2013.
All addressed for the attention of the RMT Education Officer

If you need information then please contact the National Education Officer on a.gilchrist@rmt.org.uk or the Chair of the RMT Young Members Advisory Committee Bro. Jayesh Patel on 07834158677
Yours sincerely


Bob Crow

General Secretary 
